
Sheena Haines

From: Director Demenok

Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 11:19 AM
To: Jodi Pierce; Sheena Haines

Subject: Fwd: Gas Tax Grant - Sorrento Memorial Hall

Attachments: GIA - Lighting.pdf; ATT00001 .htm

Hi Sheena
Gas Tax Grant app was copied to me. I will support this if the app meets the criteria and all documentation for

previous gas tax grants is up to date.
Cheers

Paul

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sorrento M'emorial Hall <soiTentomemorialhall'®,gmail.com>

Date: May 31, 2018 at 2:45:37 PMADT
To: jpierce <jpierce(a),csrd.bc.ca>

Cc: pdemenok <pdemenok^csrd.bc.ca>

Subject: Gas Tax Grant - Sorrento Memorial Hall

Good morning,
We applied for a grant from the CSRD about a month ago and were

referred to the GTG.

Please accept this as an application for the Gas Tax Grant.

We would like to upgrade the lighting in the Sorrento Memorial Hall to
more efficient and

better lighting. We would also like to install lighting on the ramp
leading up to the hall
for safety reasons. Currently there is no lighting on the ramp.

I am attaching two quotes, they are similar.

We are requesting $ 12,000.00.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sandra Heschuk

Secretary, Sorrento Memorial Hall Board.


